
Letter of Appeal for Children's Library 

Access 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Library Name] 

[Library Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally appeal for increased access to the 

children's library resources for our community's youth. As a [your role, e.g., parent, educator, 

community member], I believe that providing children with access to a diverse range of books 

and educational materials is essential for their development and success. 

Unfortunately, our current access is limited, which hampers the opportunities for our children to 

explore their interests, develop literacy skills, and foster a love for reading. I kindly request that 

the library consider extending its hours for children or implementing additional programs that 

cater specifically to young readers. 

Thank you for considering this appeal. I am hopeful for a positive response and am happy to 

discuss this matter further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


